

13 August 2024

Proposed wind farm near Pahiatua | Update

Kia ora koutou katoa,

We are reaching out with an update on the proposed wind farm project near Pahiatua.

Initially, we mentioned that we would lodge the consent application (Assessment of Environmental Effects) in August and share all related information at that time. However, this has been delayed as we are still awaiting a decision from the Environmental Protection Authority (EPA) and the Minister on whether the consent application can follow the Fast-track process. This decision process is taking longer than anticipated.

There is no clear time frame of when to expect a referral decision from the EPA, so we will inform you as soon as we receive any updates.

In the meantime, we are continuing to finalise specialist reports, which will help us to understand and manage the effects of the proposal.

We will provide an update as soon as more information becomes available.

Ngā mihi nui,

Michelle Saldanha
Project Manager
On behalf of
Yinson Renewables